
Minutes of 6/1/10 MORC meeting 
 
Present:  Bauman, Desena, Ginn Marvin, Kersteen, McGovern, Sherman, Thompson, 
Vaillancourt.  Also present:  Chiefs Gleeson and Williams, Councilor Swift-Kayatta, Jan Staples 
and Tom Dunham.   
 
Absent:  Jordan, Lynch. 
 
Minutes of the 5/19/10 meeting were approved (motion by Sherman, seconded by Bauman).  A 
discussion ensued later where members of MORC stated that the minutes could be supplemented 
by the redlined comments on the draft MORC report (see below).   
 
Glenn explained that we would pick up where we left off from last time with the draft report.  It 
was not his intent to go through redlined comments so far. 
 
Available at the meeting were redlined versions of the MORC report prepared by David Sherman 
(during the 5/19/10 meeting) and Dick Bauman.  In response to a question from Bill Desena, 
David Sherman explained that his redlined comments were a reflection of what MORC discussed 
last week.  Dick Bauman focused his redlined comments on his subcommittee’s section of the 
report.  Otherwise, his comments largely tracked David Sherman’s redlined draft.   
 
MORC decided to proceed with the review of the draft report (as redlined by David Sherman), 
beginning with item 20 (public safety recommendations).   
 
For a summary of MORC’s review of the draft report from item 20 forward, reference should be 
made to David Sherman’s redlined comments on the draft report, attached to these minutes.   
 
After we completed our review of the draft report, Glenn Kersteen discussed next steps, 
including (1) preparing a conclusion (which Glenn will take a stab at drafting); (2) preparing an 
appendix; and (3) the survey and public hearing. 
 
Bill Desena asked about the survey.  Jean Ginn Marvin asked about what our next steps would be 
in terms of getting public input.  Bill mentioned that we could use local organizations (such as 
C.A.P.E., Cape For All) to disseminate the questionnaire as well.  Mike and Glenn said they 
would follow up with Penny Jordan on this issue.  Vehicles for delivery of the questionnaire 
would include (1) an insert in the Courier, (2) an article in the Courier, (3) the Town website.  
The Committee approved the questionnaire being disseminated, as we approved its content 
during our 5/19/10 meeting.   
 
The Committee agreed that we should hold another public hearing.  It should be advertised well 
in advance.  Citizens should be asked to respond to the draft MORC report and raise new ideas 
as well.   
 
The next MORC meeting is set for June 17th at 7:00 a.m. at the police station conference room.   
 
Motion to adjourn carried unanimously.  Meeting ended at 8:55 p.m. 


